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School Barometer (experiences, opinions, needs and demands) - COVID-19
and current challenges in schools and education

Dear colleagues and friends

Could you please forward this information about the School Barometer to your network and colleagues as well as parents
and students.

Best wishes
Stephan Huber and the SchooBa-team

Dear Students,

Dear Parents,

Dear School Leaders,

Dear Staff in Schools (Teachers, Social Workers, Educators)

Dear Representatives of the School Authorities,

Dear Representatives of School Support Systems (Teacher Education, School Development),
Your current situation is extremely challenging due to the COVID-19 crisis.

Our research team and partners (as “responsible scientists” working with the praxis and for the praxis) would like to provide some
support for you in this challenging situation.

How can we support you?
Our School Barometer (SchooBa) offers you a platform for exchanging your experiences and your know-how.

Within 10 minutes, you have the opportunity to voice your experiences with the specific challenges you have to cope with and your
needs, opinions and recommendations.

We would very much appreciate your participation within the next two weeks.

We will collect and process your feedback and provide you with the systematised feedback of all participants (via website and -if
you wish so — via e-mail to you).

Feedback from the praxis will also be used to inform education policy, administration and the public about the schools* great
commitment and achievement as well as their needs.

The School Barometer can be reached by clicking on the following link (or copy it into your web browser):
www.School-Barometer.net

www.SchoolBarometer.net

WELS.EdulLead.net/School-Barometer

You are also welcome to forward this information about the School Barometer to your network and colleagues as well as parents
and students.

We certainly respect all data protection regulations.
If you have any problems or questions regarding the School Barometer, please do not hesitate to contact us.
Thank you very much in advance for your efforts!

We wish you and your families and colleagues stable health, a lot of patience and a good handling of the personal and professional
challenges in these times!

Yours
Stephan Huber and the SchooBa-team

Data protection

All data protection regulations are naturally observed by us. In concrete terms, this means that all data
* be treated in the strictest confidence,

« cannot be traced back to the person of the respondent,
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« be processed only for the purpose related to the survey,
« can only be viewed by persons working at the IBB.
Further information on data protection can be found here.

Please feel free to forward this email to colleagues in your professional networks who might be interested. Here you can forward the Info-Email.

Prof. Dr. Stephan Gerhard Huber
Institute for the Management
and Economics of Education (IBB)
University of Teacher Education Zug
Switzerland
Mitglied der Erfurt School of Education (ESE) Universitat Erfurt
Senior Research Fellow Education University of Hong Kong
Adjunct Professor Institute for Education Research Griffith University Brisbane
Editor-in-Chief: Educational Assessment Evaluation Accountability (SCI)
Hrsg. Jahrbuch Schulleitung

Post: Zugerbergstrasse 3 / CH-6300 Zug
Email: Schul-Barometer@phzg.ch
Internet: www.Bildungsmanagement.net

World Education Leadership Symposium (WELS)
Bildungs- und Schulleitungssymposium
1.-3.9.2021, Zug/Schweiz
WELS.EdulLead.net

Social Media (/huberedulead)
Facebook, Instagram, Twitter, LinkedIn
#HuberEdulLead, , #EduLead, #WELS2021, #PHZug, #IBB, #Schul-Barometer, #SchuBa

Wenn Sie die Info-Email zum Schul-Barometer (an: {EMAIL}) nicht mehr empfangen mdchten, kénnen Sie diese hier abbestellen.

Melden Sie sich hier fir die Info-Email an.
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